
Baycliff Civic League Executive Meeting Minutes

Alanton Elementary School, May 20, 2015

Janie Cecelic, John Mark Serre, and Kat Coughlin met at 7:00 pm.    There were 12 residents overall in 

attendance.

Guest Speaker – April Litton 

Account Executive/Market 

Development

2 other representatives

Virginia Natural Gas

Topics covered

- Switching your home to natural gas

- Cost of adding natural gas to your home

- Adding natural gas appliances

- Info packets with cost analysis, etc.

- Available rebates for various appliances

- Currently serve around 400 homes in Alanton/Baycliff

Klean Kans Klean Kans is a local business that seeks to promote happy homes 

and healthy communities by providing environmentally friendly and 

affordable solutions to cleaning residential and commercial waste 

containers

Coming to Baycliff on June 9, 2015

Susanne Dye Discussed looking into putting a dog park at the front entrance

It was decided we need to get a committee together to make a plan to

present

Pledge to Dredge Asking for residents to send in half of pledge amount by June 1, 

2015

Treasurer’s Report See attached

Executive Board approval 42 Absentee ballots and 15 present - YES

President: Janie Cecelic

1st Vice-President: Steve Zahn

2nd Vice-President: Brian Baker 

Treasurer: John Mark Serré 

Rec. Secretary: Lisa Rosenfeld

Corr. Secretary: Christine Westendorf

2015-2016 Civic League Budget Approved

42 Absentee ballots and 15 present - YES

Upcoming Events National Night Out – August 4, 2015

Next meeting To be determined

Respectfully submitted,

Kat Coughlin, Recording Secretary


